
Martha Kovack

Let’s Get Reading !

With

Feeling anxious about 2 months away from school?

Want to know more about how to support your child with reading?  

Want to know more about the new curriculum?

Get Ready for September: Learning to Read and Making it Fun!

Join us Monday June 26th 
at Forest Hill P.S.

1:00  or  4:30
For this 1.5 hr. reading workshop.
Geared towards primary students, 

K - 3, but all are welcome.
This is a parent only event.

Please let us know which session you will be attending by clicking this link.

Door Prizes!

Check out Martha’s Website for more information

Sponsored by 

your School 

Council

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScXOXYAopqIIARX4pJa4-mL4xBLnIPd6zFwWmq1KnSHOpZmvw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.letsgetreadingright.com/about
https://www.letsgetreadingright.com/about
https://www.letsgetreadingright.com/about

